
November 22, 2021

To : Department of Health (DOH)
Newborn Hearing Screening Regional Coordinators,
Facility Managers and Screeners
NHSRC Staff

From: : MARIA RINA T. REYES-QUINTOS, MD, MClinAud, PhD
Officer-In-Charge, Director
Newborn Hearing Screening Reference Center
NIH, University of the Philippines Manila

Subject : CUT-OFF SCHEDULE ON PLACEMENT OF ORDERS: NHS REGISTRY CARDS

In adherence to UP Manila annual Mandatory Holiday Break on December 2021, the
NHSRC will be closed starting December 18, 2021 and will resume on January 03, 2021
(tentative date). Therefore, we are implementing a cut-off period on purchasing of the
Newborn Hearing Screening Registry Cards on December 03, 2021, 5:00 pm.

Please be guided by the following:

1. Orders must be placed on or before the cut-off period, December 03, 2021 - 5:00 p.m.
2. The schedule of delivery will be on or before December 17, 2021.
3. Orders placed beyond cut-off period will be processed two weeks after the office
resume date on January 2022.

You may reach us via the following contact channels:

OTHER CONCERNS:

Ms. Pau Santos

(02) 8569 3767
nhsrc.nih@gmail.com

nhsrc.ph
info@newbornhearingscreening.ph

Ms. Faye Aransazo
0917 583 9479

PERSONNEL & FACILITY CERTFICATION
Ms. Nicka Fria

certifyingcourse.nhsrc@gmail.com
0995 558 8842

REGISTRY CARDS
Ms. Marian Conopio

registrycards.nhsrc@gmail.com
0995 867 9002

OFFICE HOURS:
8:00am - 5:00pm
Monday to Friday

0917 324 1069

NHSRC


